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IMPORTANT DATE for your diary...

Posted by Lucy Aldridge - 2010/10/13 11:04

On the 11th/12th June 2011 the Royal British Legion will be celebrating its 90th Anniversary.Various
events will be held up and down the country by individual branches and RBL Clubs.

To keep up to date with where celebrations will be happening in your area please visit The Royal British
Legion website: http://www.britishlegion.org.uk/

or join the following facebook group:
http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=142136012497994&v=info
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Re:IMPORTANT DATE for your diary...

Posted by Tim Wade - 2010/10/13 13:06

Please don't quote me if I'm wrong, but | believe one of those dates is also Prince Phillips 90th birthday -
double reason for a celebration! ;)




